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a tree is known by its fruit

Team Points this Week

Friday 5 July 2024

Writing: Erin Singleton
Maths: Amelie Taylor
Learner: Olivia Perkins    

Writing: Katherine Vereker

Maths: Archie Alty
Learner: Abi Hodkin

                      

Writing: Madeleine Spencer

Maths: Harper Singleton
Learner: Edie Bowden
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July 
Friday 5: Summer Social event (3:30 - 5:30) 
Thursday 11: Leaver’s Play (6pm)
Monday 15: Reports home to parents 
Thursday 18: Most Improved Assembly (9:00)
Friday 19: Leaver’s Service and end of term (2:00)
September
Monday 2: INSET DAY
Tuesday 3: INSET DAY
Wednesday 11: Water Awareness Day - KS2
Thursday 12: Westmorland Show - KS2

Important Dates

Learner of the week: 
Showing others how to be ready to learn
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Writing: Kara Connor 
Maths: Daisy Reid
Learner: Grace Hughes  

Royal Opera House Create Day
Goodbye and Thank You

On Tuesday, everyone took part in a special day of
creative arts with the Royal Opera House. Working
over Zoom, we linked up with  over 190 other schools
to perform a dance and song we have been
rehearsing this term. It was an exciting and
interesting day , immersing everyone in the creative
process involved in putting together a complex
performance. Look at the website for more pictures.

We are sad to bring you the news that both   
Mrs Stocks and Mrs McKinley will be leaving
us at the end of this term. Mrs McKinley has
decided that the time is right to retire. Mrs
Stocks has a new job, still working in
education. We wish them both well for the
future and will be saying goodbye to them in
various ways over the next few weeks. 

Attendance Matters Every Day

Attendance has been great lately - we were on
97% a few weeks ago. National us currently 93%.
Have a look at your child’s attendance when
their report comes out and please think about
making sure they attend regularly in the new
school year. Everyday in is a win!


